Minutes for CEPP Meeting 3/20/18

Members Present: Cerri Banks, Marta Brunner, Sarah Coker, Crystal Dea Moore, Steve Ives, Henry Jaffe, Nick Junkerman, Janet Sorensen 

Members Absent: Erica Bastress-Dukehart 

Meeting Commenced at 8:07

1) Minutes for the last meeting approved.

2) Janet presented the draft Artistic Inquiry Through Practice document. Pending some further conversation and anticipated minor changes, it will be uploaded to the website in advance of the forum.

3) [bookmark: _GoBack]We had a substantial discussion of the In the Major Requirements. Marta asked us to review the prompts that have been distributed to the departments, wondering if there was anything that needed to be added or deleted. Janet inquired about the audience for the documentation to be produced by departments. Is this information directed at students, or are we producing planning and assessment materials? This generated discussion about how this information would be communicated. Would statements appear in the course catalog (mirrored on the website)? After input from Crystal and others, Janet ultimately suggested that it made most sense to think of this as planning and assessment work. There was broad agreement on this point. Crystal proposed the creation and posting of an at-a-glance table, which would specify how each of the 5 literacies is covered in a department.

4) Crystal returned to the idea, proposed at an earlier meeting, of having the Faculty Director of Assessment sit on CEPP. There was broad support for the addition of the FDA as a full voting member. Nick raised the possibility that this new member could replace a faculty member already on the committee, in order to reduce workload. Crystal said that such a change would be up to FEC.

5) Marta asked for nominations to the course evaluation subcommittee, to be convened next fall under the leadership of Steve Ives. The committee floated both possible individual names and broader categories of people who might be included (e.g. a former CAPT member, pre-tenure faculty, etc.)

6) Cerri and Crystal reported that work on the Black Studies minor is progressing.


Meeting Adjourned at 8:54pm

Respectfully submitted by Nick Junkerman

21 s e ot A e T P et e

e e et o ] e o e

i o e b b
o ot S b s G s o
iy o ot bt
o e e ey o o s et
e e e e oo
e iy o ok Wi v ' e

0 bt et e i, e Ty
B e, Mok s e ot v o ol
e e L S et

e b s e s i e e 48 1 e AT
e e o)

) Cornd gl e ok e Bk S e s i

[ev—

[T———




